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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I know many of you would like to contribute to the June 22nd Rally but maybe you are unsure about 

where to start. 

 

Here are three ways you can contribute. 

 

1. Invite your friends or acquaintances. See the suggested steps below to start with that: 

1. Think about 10 friends, people who would benefit from a revival 

2. Write down their names 

3. Ask for help to reach out and call them, or call them yourself! 

4. Invite them to coffee, dinner or for a walk. 

5. Share with them about the amazing revival that will be happening on June 22nd 

 

2. Connect to one of our organizations and find out in what ways they need help: 

a) Women's Federation for World Peace (WFWP): Sera Hirano at 702-443-2979 or 

wfwp.lasvegasnv@ gmail,com 

b) American Clergy Leadership Conference (ACLC): Rev. Compton at 917-533-8262 or 

comptonfamily@ yahoo,com 

c) Universal Peace Federation (UPF): Leslie Rigney at 602-573-6532 or LRigney@ us.upf,org 

d) CARP: Akira Watanabe at 510-376-3538 or akiracarplv@ gmail,com 

e) Family Education and Empowerment Foundation (FEEF): Mimi Morse at Mkm127@ 

gmail,com 

 

3. Visit a church. Here are two ways: 

 

1) Find a church that you would like to visit and invite the pastor to one of our prayer 

dinners/breakfasts with a flyer. However, please contact Rev. Compton before you visit in case 

that church has already been visited by ACLC or another member. See Rev. Compton's contact 

information above. 

  

2) If you do not want to go alone, contact Rev. Compton so he can connect you to others that also 

want to visit a church or are already visiting churches. 

 

Thank you for your willingness and effort during this time. I feel that this is a great opportunity for our 

community to be born anew. My hope is for you all to receive the blessings that will come from this 

victory. Please do not miss this opportunity. Together we will create an amazing event and move forward 

in fulfilling True Parents' dream to transform Las Vegas into a Shining City! 

 

God Bless you! I love you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rev. Doo 


